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GOP Senators defeat attempt to raise property taxes – SB 453 
Statewide pre-K program proposed with no reliable funding putting burden on cities and towns 

CONCORD, NH – Senator Ruth Ward (R-Stoddard) issued the following statement regarding 

the defeat of SB 453: 

    “This bill creates a new statewide, pre-Kindergarten program with hypothetical funding and no 

way to pay for it if the funding does not appear.  This will force our cities and towns to raise 

property taxes which would be unwise and unfair.”     
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